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Minutes of Brookvale Community Association AGM 
Thursday 6th September 2018 
Attendees
Helen Camper, Cathy Williams, Malcolm MacInnes, Cathy Mawer, Eric 7      , Peter Tomkins
1. Welcome and apologies
Apologies: Ian Williams, Ted Blackmore-Squires, Pam Mansfield.
Helen Camper opened the meeting and welcomed all attending.
The following handouts were provided: agenda; report of the trustees for the year ended 30 April 2018 (Annual Report); the minutes of 2017 AGM.
2. Adoption of 2017 AGM minutes
Proposed by Malcolm MacInnes seconded by Cathy Williams, the minutes were approved as an accurate record of the 2017 AGM.
3. Adoption of Annual Report of General Committee 2017/18
Proposed by Malcolm MacInnes, seconded by Cathy Williams, the report was approved. 
4. Adoption of Annual Statement of Accounts 2017/18
Proposed by Helen Camper, seconded by Malcolm MacInnes, the accounts were adopted unanimously.  
5. Resignation of 2017/18 committee members
Joe Weston stepped down early in 2018. All current members resigned and put themselves up for re-election. 
6. Election of members to serve on general committee
	Proposed committee member
	Proposed by
	Seconded by

	Malcolm MacInnes
	Helen Camper
	Cathy Williams

	Cathy Mawer
	Cathy Williams
	Malcolm MacInnes

	Ted Blackmore Squires
	Cathy Mawer
	Cathy Williams

	Cathy Williams
	Helen Camper
	Malcolm MacInnes

	Helen Camper
	Cathy Mawer
	Cathy Williams


7. Election of Honorary Officers
Helen Camper stepped down as chair. Malcolm McInnes was elected as chair; Cathy Williams was re-elected as treasurer; Cathy Mawer was re-elected as secretary, proposed and seconded as above. 
8. Appointment of Independent Accounts Examiner
David Elkins has been unable to carry out the role of accounts examiner due to other commitments. The appointment of Derbyshire Accountants was agreed.
9. Date of next AGM
The first week in September 2018. Date to be confirmed.
10.  Date of next committee meeting
Tuesday 10th September, trustees only.
11.  AOB/notices
It was noted that attendance at the AGM was disappointing. Unfortunately, it had not been possible to organise a talk this year which usually follows the AGM, but the committee will aim to do so again next year.

Details of the future events have been circulated to all members: Macmillan coffee morning on September; Greening events 29th September, Halloween party Saturday 27th October; Proteus winter show Hansel and Gretel Sunday 9th December.

A general discussion on potential social events and attempts to attract more members followed and will be followed up by the committee.

A reminder was issued that members are welcome to attend committee meetings and may join the committee at any time. 
12. Vote of thanks and close of meeting

The Chair thanked the Committee and all present.

After coffee, The Thornycroft Society showd their film of the history of the Thornycroft factory
